
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

IMPORTANT NOTICE! 

 

 

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954-828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.  
 

 
 

City LIFTS Precautionary Boil Water Notice 
Effective Immediately 

For Properties in the Vicinity of 
E Broward Blvd & SE 16 Ave 

 
 

The City of Fort Lauderdale, as per Florida Administrative Code, F.A.C. 62-555.340(5), is 
LIFTING, Effective Immediately Precautionary Boil Water Notice that was issued on 
Tuesday, June 18, 2024 following emergency repairs to the water distribution system for 
properties in the vicinity of E Broward Blvd & SE 16 Ave. 
 
The repairs have been completed and bacteriological surveys show that the water is 
safe to drink. 
 
The LIFT is in effect for the impacted properties highlighted in the map below. 
 
Stay informed in an emergency! Sign up for Alert FTL, which is a free emergency alert 
program that enables the City to provide you with critical information quickly via phone, 
text and/or email. Visit www.fortlauderdale.gov/alertftl or call the City’s Customer 
Service Center at 954-828-8000 to sign up. 
 
 
 
 
 

See map of affected properties on page 2: 
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